Craig, Sondra

From: Kim Hoffman <kimhoffman12@icloud.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 11:48 AM

To: ZZ City Clerk External

Subject: Monday Public Works meeting April 29

Some people who received this message don't often get email from kimhoffman12@icloud.com. Learn why this is important

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. ***

Hello City Officials,

The Mayor asked to hold me and the city of La Crosse officials accountable for our homeless living in our marsh areas.

lam.

| urge you now to remove our unsheltered people living in tents in the marsh in the Landings neighborhood.

We cannot wait until June for you and the City & County to take action about the unsheltered citizens in the marsh. It is unfair to
everyone.

Itis a threat and it is dangerous.

Already just these past three weeks, the number of tents has more than tripled! And that’s only on the riverside by The Landings, as |
am too afraid for my health and safety to walk around the entire marsh any longer.

| am very concerned, not just for myself and my family, but also to others in our community and the tourists who plan to visit La Crosse
in the coming season.

The situation of hazardous trash, fires, human defecation, drug needles, and other crimes being committed in our community is
unacceptable to us all.

Thank you for your time on this complex situation.

Kim Hoffman, The Landing resident



